
Elie Kimmaliardjuk called me and wanted me to pass on a message 
onto you regarding Eye Team (Polar Vision) 

the eye team are in Chesterfield Inlet and he tried to make an 
appointment, but there always and never have any room 

Elie was wanting to mention to you why the eye team (Polar Vision) 
that come to our communities 

and this always happens every time they visit. 

They are here for a short time, always fully booked, and doesn't see 
all patients and leave right away when there are other patients that 
need to be 

seen 

Elie was saying, if Polar Vision (contractor) doesn't want to be in the 
community longer, maybe another contractor can be assigned to 
Nunavut 

if you want to get a hold of Elie you can call him at (867) 898-9120 

thanks again 

Valerie 
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